B’NAl JeHOSHUA BETH ELOHIM
VISIONING - SEARCH * TRIBUTE * TRANSITION

Dear Congregants,

We are excited to report that on July 2, 2021, the CCAR Office of Rabbinic Career Services officially posted
Congregation BJBE’s Senior Rabbinic application. In crafting the application, we drew from many sources
and many different voices. Most importantly, we relied heavily upon the findings in the Gesher L’Atid
Visioning Report. This was especially true when determining the qualities and priorities that our
congregation seeks from our new Senior Rabbi. As a reminder, all of the Visioning Report’s findings came
directly from the 18 tent talks that took place this Spring as well as the congregational survey. Therefore,
this application truly reflects the values of our BJBE community. Included below are links to the Visioning
Report as well as our Rabbinic application.

It is our understanding that we will receive our initial group of resumes sometime after July 12. After that,
we will receive the resumes on a rolling basis. While we do not have a specific timeline, we anticipate
that the first round of Zoom interviews will begin in August. The Gesher L'Atid Search Committee is now
beginning to prepare for the interview process. There will be two rounds of Zoom interviews and the final
candidates will come to BIBE for in-person interviews. As always, we appreciate your support and will
continue to keep you apprised of all that is taking place.

Shabbat Shalom,

Steffanie Pinsky and Steve Harfield
Gesher L’Atid Co-Chairs



